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MEMORANDUM 

Date: 7/16/25 

To: Municipal Services Committee 

From: Eric Lom, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 

Subject: Request to revise permanent street occupancy permit #17-018-P 

 

 

In 2017, Edison Elementary School was granted a permanent street occupancy permit 
to paint 8” x8” light bulbs on sidewalks to designate five designated safe walking routes 
for students (permit #17-018-P, attached). This project was well received by the 
community and no complaints have been documented. 

With the recent closure of Columbus Elementary, the students that used to attend 
Columbus Elementary will now be attending Edison Elementary. As a part of this, 
Edison Elementary is requesting a revision to their existing permit to allow for additional 
routes. The proposed routes are described below. 

DPW supports this request. 

 

Attachments: 

 Route descriptions 
 Permanent street occupancy permit #17-018-P 
 

  



Page 2 of 9 

 
  



Page 3 of 9 

 
  



Page 4 of 9 

 
  



Page 5 of 9 

 
  



Page 6 of 9 

 
  



Page 7 of 9 

 
  



Page 8 of 9 

 
  



Page 9 of 9 

 


